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. IAGSDC News
Andy Chong

For those who are interested, the Convention
in May in Chicago will be the last
IAGSDC(m convention to be held east of
the Mississippi until 1999 or later. So, if you
* want to dance with 1,000 or more like-
‘ minded folks, without travelling great
distaices, try to waxe it to Clucago. Up-
coming conventions are: San Francisco in
1996, Las Vegas in 1997; only Portland,
Oregon, has bid for 1998 and since their
preparations are under way, they will be
automatically approved.

A Los Angeles consortium under Paul
Waters is bidding for 1999. Unless someone
else throws their hat into the ring by the time
of the IAGSDC(m delegates’ meeting in
Chicago, L.A. will become the automatic
selection. If there is any significant interest
in our attempting to bid for it, please notify
7 me. For 1999, we do not actually have to
submit a complete bid until 1996, but we
must reserve the right to bid by declaring
our intent at the Chicago meeting. We can
back out later if necessary. If no other club
besides Los Angeles-bids for 1999, we may
. get votes from clubs who believe in rotating
/.. the convention eastwards.

il ' On the subject of delegates meetings, [ am
. looking for an alternate delegate (or two),
" who would like to take part in all, or part of
the IAGSDCm™ delegates' meeting in
Chicago on Friday morning. I could use
some company, and you won't get me
making completely arbitrary decisions on
any matter voted upon.
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BIRTHDAYS
Best Wishes to the
following dancers:

May:
Elizabeth Brawn
Brian Croker
Roger Halfacre
Norm Rickaby
Andy Schnurr
Stephen Yannes
Mike Ball
Dierdre Taylor
Herman Pat
Stephen Sterritt
Brian Wilding

June:
Scott O'Brien
Peter Davies
Caroline Julian
Loris Pittioni
Don Cheff
John Nishikawa
Geremy Vincent
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. Convention News

& 2The latest Tip-The-Cow newsletter revealed
" that they have nearly 900 people registered,
with the Toronto contingency making up 25
or more members. It's expected the 1,000
mark will be easily reached, and it's still not
too late to register if you'd like to attend!
People have been known to just show up at
- the hotel and register there and then, but if

B you'd like to enquire beforehand, you can

call the convention organizers at (312) 357-
3232.

Reservations for the Hyatt Hotel can be
made at 1-800-233-1234, with a convention
rate of $90 US per night.

Just a reminder, too, that for the Grand

March, we'll be wearing a white shirt and

black trousers (collar tips and bolo ties
suggested).

Summer Schedule

As the regular dance season ends in late-
June, the club has scheduled dancing for the
summer, on Thursdays at the '519'. We're
alternating Mainstream/Plus one week with
Al1/A2 the next. Sessions begin July 6,
with a Mainstream/Plus dance evening.




